Church of Saint Joseph

The Celebration of The Eucharist

Monday, September 4th 8:00 a.m. John & Regina Mulhearn

Tuesday, September 5th 9:00 a.m. For The People

Wednesday, September 6th 9:00 a.m. Joseph & Mary Anginoli

Thursday, September 7th 9:00 a.m. Richard Nikiel

Friday, September 8th 9:00 a.m. Joseph & Catherine Carter

Saturday, September 9th 8:00 a.m. Harry Gerardi 5:00 p.m. Nancy Prodzenko

Sunday, September 10th 7:30 a.m. Peter Cavalero 9:30 a.m. Bernard F. Boglioli 11:30 a.m. Leonard Gorson

Reconciliation: Saturdays 4:00 - 4:30 p.m.

Baptisms:

First & Third Sundays of the Month



FOCUS: We are to take up our cross each day and follow Jesus **Christ.** Today's Gospel emphasizes what is required to follow Christ. We must set aside our selfish desires and take up our cross each day to help build up the kingdom of God. This involves sacrifice. Rather than conforming to what is popular in our present age, we must strive to do what is good and pleasing to the Lord each day.



Readings for Next Weekend

First Reading: Second Reading: Ezekiel 33:7-9 Romans 13:8-10

Parish House School Religious Office Office Tel: 543-5950 Tel: 543-7474 Tel: 543-5950 Fax: 543-6025 Fax: 543-7817

Education Office Fax: 543-6025

Priests' Residence Tel: 543-2561

Third Reading:

Matthew 18:15-20

<u>STAFF</u>	
Pastor: Rev. Msgr. Joseph T. Anginoli, J.C.L.	Ext. 15
Parochial Vicar: Rev. Stephen T. Prisk FrStephen@stjoesmendham.org	Ext. 16
Weekend Associate: Rev. Msgr. Kenneth E. Lasch Rev. Msgr. Peter J. McHugh	
Religious Education: Annette Tracy, Director of Religious Education <u>ATracy@stjoesmendham.org</u>	Ext. 13
Youth Ministry & Confirmation Coordinator: Mark Tosso Tosso@stjoesmendham.org	Ext. 17
Religious Ed. Administrative Ass't: Mary Maximos religioused@stjoesmendham.org	Ext. 14
Director of Music Ministries: Mary Pat Davies School: 973-543-7474 Ext. 314 Parish House MDavies@SJSMendham.org	Ext. 18
Parish House: Jackie Cronin, Administrative Assistant JCronin@stjoesmendham.org	Ext. 10
Parish Finance Manager: Lisa Mauriello Finance@stjoesmendham.org	Ext. 11

Parish House: 973~543~5950

Ext. 24

Monday ~ Friday: 9:00 a.m. to 12 noon 1:00 p.m. to 4:30 p.m.

Calendar/Administrative Assistant: Diane Quaglia

www.stjoesmendham.org



Like us on Facebook, follow us on Twitter

Parish Trustees: Mortimer O'Shea & William Gilligan

Welcoming/Weddings:

DOuaglia@stjoesmendham.org

Fran Plodkowski 973~543~2145

Family Liturgy:

Maria Gray 908~955~6383

Spiritual Life:

Beverly Ryan 908~879~8799

Parish School Served By:

Lori Arends School Principal
Cathleen Witczak Administrative Assistant
Lisa Mauriello Finance Manager
Karen Johnson Operations Manager
Marian West HSA President
Brian O'Dowd Education Council

Parish Mission Statement

To Enable Parishioners to Live Their Christian Vocation in the World.



If you are going into the hospital and would like a priest to visit you there, please call the Parish House at 973~543~5950 to inform the priest.



We welcome
the Bongiovanni, Cantafio,
Carangelo, Hickey,
Takayama & Waters families
who recently joined our parish.
Welcome and God Bless!



Sunday Offering

August 20 & 27, 2017: \$13,597 Diocesan Assessment: \$ 180 Thank you for your generous spirit!

Fr. Joe

The Parish House will be closed on Monday, September 4 in observance of Labor Day

and there will be one Mass at 8:00 a.m. in the chapel.

Fr. Stephen is very excited to announce a Young Adult Pilgrimage to Rome from May 21-29, 2018. After living in Rome for five years, Fr. Stephen has acquired a great knowledge and love for the city and hopes to share it with our young adults. So why is the trip only for young adults? According to the data out there 50% of Millennials raised Catholic no longer identify as Catholic today. There is a crisis going on in our Church and we need to reach out to our young adults! Fr. Stephen hopes that young adults who come on this trip are able to rediscover Catholicism, to see their faith come alive before their eyes, and to find a supportive group of peers from their local community who are seeking the truth and striving to live a good life. If you are a young adult (18-40 years old) please consider this trip. If your young adult days are over, please help me in my mission to reach out to our young adults. Let us work together in supporting our young people in their faith. First and foremost, please pray for the success of our trip, that we may all encounter Jesus in a new way. And, please promote this trip among your family and friends. Thank you! The early registration deadline is November 21.

A New RCIA Year ~ We extend an open invitation to anyone who may be thinking of becoming a Catholic or would just like information about the Catholic teachings. Each year our parish sponsors a Rite of Christian Initiation program to prepare adult candidates for entrance into the Catholic community. This year it will begin on Thursday, October 12. The RCIA program is open to all unbaptized inquirers, to members of other Christian denominations, and to baptized Catholics who have not received the sacraments of Eucharist and/or Confirmation. RCIA is also open to any Catholic who is returning to the practice of their faith. Please call Fr. Joe at the Parish House for more information, 973-543-5950.

Hospitality Volunteers needed ~ We will begin serving coffee and donuts in the gym on CCD Sundays, immediately following the 9:30 a.m. Mass, starting Sunday, September 10. If you can help set up, clean

up and/or pick up the donuts in Chester, on any of these CCD Sundays, please contact Eileen at egehsmann@msn.com. Thank you!

Upcoming Parish Coffee Sundays ~ September 10, 17, 24

All parishioners who love to sing are invited to join the Adult Choir! This choir sings on Sunday mornings at the 9:30 a.m. Mass. Choir rehearsals are held on Thursday evenings at 7:30 p.m. in the church. We are currently accepting all four voice parts- sopranos, altos, tenors and basses. Our first rehearsal is Thursday, September 7. For more information, please contact Mary Pat Davies at 973-543-7474, ext. 314. Remember ~ he who sings once ~ prays twice.

Online Giving ~ If you currently give online through ParishPay, your account will soon be transferred to **WeShare**, our new online giving provider. This transfer ensures that your scheduled transactions will continue to be received by the parish as scheduled. The security of your personal information is important to us. If you want to make any changes

to your account or adjust your giving amount, *WeShare* requires a one-time security verification to provide you access. To successfully complete the verification process you will need: Your ParishPay User Name, The last four digits of the bank account or credit card that is currently being used for your donations, and ONE of the following two options: The email you used to register with ParishPay or a collection name and the specific amount donated in the last six months. Once verification is complete, you will receive a confirmation email with a link to our new *WeShare* site. Please bookmark or save this link for future access.

For the safety of your children ~ We ask that parents accompany young children when they use the bathroom during Mass.



Worship



The Rosary is prayed weekdays at 8:30 a.m. in the chapel.

Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament takes place every Friday, beginning September 15, after the 9:00 a.m. Mass. (9:30 – 10:30 a.m.) and every first Saturday, beginning October 7, after the 8:00 a.m. Mass (8:30 \sim 9:30 a.m.). Saturday's Holy Hour is devoted to Mary, Mother of all the living. We offer our prayers for all those who are suffering and hurting, especially those affected by abuse and abortion. Please consider devoting some time in quiet prayer with our Lord - it's good for the soul! For more information, please contact Fr. Stephen at the Parish House.

Every Monday, following 9:00 a.m. Mass, the **Divine Mercy Chaplet and Novena** is prayed for all those who are suffering from cancer and other serious illnesses. Please join us in the chapel. For information, call the Parish House.



Spiritual Enrichment



Bible Study begins on Wednesday, September 13 with Father Stephen. Last year was a fruitful year for Bible

Study. We have been looking ahead each week toward the readings for the weekend, using the <u>Catholic Commentary on Sacred Scripture</u> as our guide. This commentary is edited by a number of big-named American Catholic biblical scholars such

as Scott Hahn, William Kurz, SJ, and Curtis Mitch. This year we will continue with our weekly preparation for the Sunday readings. This is a great way to have a better understanding of what we hear at mass and allows God to really touch our hearts through his Word. Faith sharing is also an organic part of our discussion. Members share how the Word of God takes root in their personal lives. Bible Study is open to anyone, so please come if your schedule allows. There is no commitment to this group. You need not be there each week. We meet weekly in the Christopher House at 9:30 on Wednesdays.

The Men's Discussion Group will meet on the 1st and 3rd Saturdays of each month, beginning on September 23, from 8:30 a.m. to 10 a.m. in the East Room. This forum provides presentations and open discussions on a variety of topics to promote a deeper understanding of our Catholic faith. Please call Bob Manthey at 973-543-2129 for details.



Ministry to Life

On Behalf of the Babies, thanks for Supporting Life!

National Day of Remembrance for Aborted Children - Saturday, September 9, at 1:00 p.m. Pro-life Americans will simultaneously honor the memory of over 50 million victims of abortion at their grave sites. St. Joseph's will join in remembering Baby Mary and Baby Hope at their graves in our parish cemetery in a one hour service led by Fr. Stephen. All are urged to attend and join in prayer since only prayer will end this holocaust. For more information contact Lisa Hart at 973-769-4422, or Colleen Dolan at 973-543-7037.

The annual NJ Right to Life raffle sale will be held at St. Joseph's next weekend, September 9 & 10. 1st prize -2018 Volvo XC60 AWD SUV, valued at \$43,500. 2nd, 3rd and 4th prizes are Shop-Rite gift cards valued at \$1000, \$750 & \$500. Chances are \$10. Please feel lucky and buy one for a good cause- LIFE.

Prayer vigils for abortion victims, their parents and doctors are held every Wednesday and Friday at Planned Parenthood, 196 Speedwell Ave., Morristown, from 1:00 p.m. to 2:00 p.m. Also on Saturday from 9:00 a.m. to 10:00 a.m., at Garden State Gynecology, 25 Lyndsley Drive in Morris

Township. For more information, please call Colleen Dolan at 973-543-7037.



The Sacrament of The Anointing of the Sick

Not a Sacrament for the dying only! Please call the Parish House to inform one of our priests that a family member needs the Sacrament of Anointing of the Sick before the person becomes gravely ill. This sacrament may be repeated. It is also appropriate to receive this sacrament prior to surgery. "If circumstances suggest it, the celebration of the Sacrament of Anointing of the Sick can be preceded by the Sacrament of Penance." (1140, The Catechism of the Catholic Church)



St. Joseph School News

St. Joseph School Where Faith, Family, and Education Come Together.

WELCOME BACK! We hope everyone has had a restful and enjoyable summer. Classes for all students will begin on Tuesday, September 5. This year we are happy to welcome four new faculty members to our school family. Mrs. Corcoran will be teaching 1st grade, Mrs. Schommer, 3rd grade, Mrs. Lambariello, 5th grade, and Mrs. Pasuit, Computers.

Tomorrow, **Labor Day**, SJS families will be marching in **Mendham's Annual Labor Day parade**. All school families are invited to participate. Details can be found on the school's web site.

On Wednesday, September 6, the school and HSA will host a **New Family Orientation** at 9:00 a.m. in the school cafeteria. All school families are invited to join us to welcome our new families to St. Joseph School.

Please join us as the **8**th **Grade** leads us in the new school year **Opening Liturgy**, on Friday, September 8, at 9:00 a.m. in the Church.

Save the Date ~ Back to School Night is Thursday, September 14 beginning promptly at 7:00 p.m. in the gym.

The 10th Annual **Peter G. Cavalero Memorial Golf Outing** will be held on Monday, October 2, at Fiddler's Elbow Country Club in Bedminster. All proceeds from the event benefit St. Joseph School. Registration information will be coming in August!

Please mark your calendars and plan to join us! For more information, contact Lynne Connor at 678-689-4247.

Please visit us at <u>sismendham.org</u> for all of the latest news and events happening at St. Joseph School.

St. Joseph School has some openings for students in the lower grades. We were designated a *National Blue Ribbon School of Excellence* in 2012, are AdvancED Accredited and a STEM school. For more information, please call 973-543-7474, or visit us at www.sjsmendham.org. St. Joseph School Where Faith, Family and Education Come Together.



Religious Education

www.stjoesmendham.org

Annette Tracy, DRE, ext. 13 atracy@stjoesmendham.org

Mary Maximos, Assistant, ext. 14 religioused@stjosemendham.org

REGISTRATION FOR THE 2017-18 RELIGIOUS EDUCATION PROGRAM

Parents – please watch for a letter with the class schedule that will be mailed home to all <u>registered</u> students enrolled in Religious Ed.

New to Religious Ed? If you have not registered your children for grades K-10, please contact the Director of Religious Ed, at 973-543-5950, ext. 13. Formal religious education with the Catholic Church in our diocese begins in 1st grade and classes are held each year until Confirmation in the 10th grade. Kindergarten is optional.

FIRST DAY OF CLASS:

Faith Group (K~6)

Sunday morning, September 10

Hope Group (K~6)

Sunday morning, September 17

Love Group (1~6)

Monday afternoon, September 25

TLC Group (7~8)

Monday night, September 25

ATTENTION INCOMING 1st GRADERS: Orientation

Instead of a general parent meeting we are asking ALL **FIRST GRADERS and their parents** to attend the 11:30 a.m. Mass and **Orientation** immediately following on Sunday, September 10, (Siblings may join us too). The 45 minute orientation will include refreshments and a tour of the church in the form of a "Scavenger Hunt" to help our new 1st graders become familiar with CCD. Please look for your letter in the mail with more details.



Confirmation ~ Year 1 & Year II

(Grades 9 & 10)

Our Confirmation program begins on **Sunday**, **September 10**, **5:00 – 6:30 p.m.** for both Year I and Year II candidates.



Teen News

High School Youth Ministry

Our first **Teen Dinner** of the school year will be on Thursday, September 7, at 6:30 p.m. in the Christopher House. Everyone is welcome. Come at 6:30 p.m. to help cook or come at 7:15 to eat.

Mass & Bagels ~ Start the week off right with 6:30 a.m. Mass in the Chapel and then enjoy fresh, hot bagels in the East Room before heading off to school. Our first Mass and Bagels of the year will be Monday, September 11.

If you'd like to be added to our email list, please contact Mark Tosso at tosso@stjoesmendham.org.

Follow us on Twitter @MendhamCatholic



Diocese of Paterson

There is still time to sign up for the 2017 Pilgrimage this October 21 hosted by the Diocese of Paterson. The trip to the Basilica of the National Shrine of the Immaculate Conception will provide the faithful the opportunity to join parishioners throughput the diocese to join in a prayer filled day that includes Mass. Confession. Rosary. Divine Mercy, and

Catechetical presentations. We are asking parishioners to contact either Corrine Vollmuth (973-543-4468) or Cliff Straub (973-543-6469). A brochure is available for more information by contacting the Diocesan Pilgrimage office at 973-728-8162.

"Pizza Night for Women" ~ Monday, September 25, from 7 – 9 p.m. at Pope John XXIII High School, with Bishop Serratelli. This event will be open to high school and college aged women discerning their vocation. For details, please contact the office of the Delegate for Religious at 973-777-8818, ext. 207, or kerry@patersondiocese.org.

Parishioners, please note: On our Diocesan website, www.patersondiocese.org, there is the Advance Directive for End of Life Issues available for printing. This directive has been approved by the Bishops of New Jersey.



Save The Date ~ The Knights of Columbus' Annual Wine Tasting Event on Saturday, November 4, at 6:30 p.m. in the Gym.

The Knights will host the **9/11 Memorial Mass** in the chapel at 7:30 p.m.

The Installation Ceremony for new officers will take place on Thursday, September 28, in the chapel at 7:30 p.m. ~ a reception will follow. All Knights and their families are welcome to attend.

Become a Knight ~ If you would like to be a member of the Saint Joseph Knights of Columbus,

please contact Tom Quaglia at 908-347-9660 or tquaglia@ptc.com

Please visit us on our website:

http://www.stjoesmendhamknights.org

+

Human Concerns

A big **THANK YOU** to all who participated in the summer collection for **Family Promise**. We brought two carloads of paper goods, laundry items, personal items and so much more! In addition we were able to give Family Promise Shop Rite cards totaling \$350, Walmart Card for \$30 and 3 books of stamps. When we brought the items, Jon Thomsen, Associate Executive Director of Family Promise Morris County, said it was like Christmas in August and in an email he said "Thanks SO much again for the abundance of items! We are SO grateful!" Thank you for making this a wonderfully successful collection.

Please note: St. Joseph Church **no longer collects clothing donations.** We will continue to collect nonperishable food items. If you have other items to donate to the Father English Center, please call Adi Conover at 973-543-0248.

Please continue to help stock the shelves at Bob and Carol's Food Pantry at the Father English Center in Paterson. The pantry is in serious need of the following items: rice, canned soups, canned beans, pasta, and pasta sauces. Place your donations in the bin at the west entrance ONLY. If you have any questions regarding this request, please call Emily Wood, 973-543-3445. Thank you!